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By action of the National Executive Committee at their National Fall Meetings, the 

following changes were made to the Post Excellence Awards: 

 

1. Membership: Post membership must be at least one member greater than 

the previous year. At least one post officer attends district meetings. 

2. Consolidated Post Report: CPRs must be submitted by July 1. The 

American Legion’s federal charter requires the submission of an annual 

report to Congress on activities for the year. MyLegion.org has made it 

simple for a post to submit its CPR in a timely matter. 

3. Sharing of Post History: The American Legion’s Centennial web page 

www.legion.org/centennial, allows posts to convey its legacy by sharing 

historical photos, videos and print material. For instructions on how to create 

a post profile go to https://www.wilegion.org/dispatch/217282/share-your-

posts-legacy.  

4. Community Activity: The post must conduct an event that connects the 

local community with The American Legion post. The objective is to open 

your doors welcome the community in, and educate them on what The 

American Legion is all about and how the post is an asset to the community. 

Posts do not need to have a physical building to accomplish this. This 

activity can be held in a park, a community center, or anywhere the post can 

welcome and interact with the local community. 

 

When you received you Administrative Manual Appendices at Department 

Convention, the Post Excellence award was on page 36 of Appendix C. Please 

replace that form with the one provided on the next page. 
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